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SHACKLEFORD PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of a Meeting held 6 September 2010 in the Shackleford Centre

Present — Bridget Carter- Manning (Chairman), Fred Bourne, Jon Scott, David Preston (Clerk), Tom Kitson
(SSHAC)

There were no issues raised by members of the public.

25/10 Apologies for Absence - Fran Nowlan, Diana Kirkillo-Staciewicz, P.C. Privett, Tony Rooth.
26/10 Minutes of the meeting held 1 July 2010 — Approved and signed by the Chairman.

27/10 Matters arising — none.

28/10 Declarations of Members’ Interests — None

29/10 Community Safety — The Clerk reported that he had had the latest crime details from the Police and these
were an attempted burglary in Lombard Street, 2 burglaries in Elstead Road, cases of criminal damage at
Hurtmore Golf Club and New Barn Farm, and a drink/drive offence in Hurtmore Road.

30/10 Borough and County Coucil Issues — held over in the absence of Tony Rooth.

31/10 Eashing Quarry — Tom Kitson, as SSHAC representative gave details of the Government Inspector’s
examination of the Surrey Minerals Plan, and provided a timetable. The issue locally is that Surrey removed the
Eashing site from their plans last year but that decision is being challenged, and the Inspector has to decide if it
was arrived at by proper process. SSHAC will be represented at the hearings and have retained a Consultant for
this purpose. It was likely that there would be a local appeal to raise funds to cover costs. The Council decided
to donate £500.00 to SSHAC.

32/10Mushroom Farm Development — it was noted that Wates were transferring the site to Linden Homes
with a likely completion date of 15 September. The land which the Council were negotiating to take over was
excluded from the transfer to Linden. A draft transfer document in respect of this land had been received, and
had been seen by Christopher Bell who was assisting the Council. He needed to see other documents, which had
just arrived, and would offer further advice to the Council when he had perused them.Jon Scott reported that
Wates had been in touch with the Cricket Club and were keen to make progress on the proposed new pavilion.

33/10 Shackleford Village Telephone Kiosk — The Clerk reported that the transfer to the Council had been
completed, and it was agreed that Darrel Romer be notified. BT still had to remove some equipment.

34/10Highways and Byways — It was noted that the signpost at the end of Lombard Street had been repainted.
The Chairman had made a formal complaint to Surrey C.C. about the lack of progress on various highways
issues which the Council had raised.

35/10_Finance —The following payments were authorised - £35.00 Village Hall hire, £690.51 Clerk’s salary
and expenses, £29.00 CPRE subscription.

36/10_Planning Issues — The applications and decisions which had been circulated were noted.

37/10_ Custodian Trusteeship of Village Hall — it was noted that the Council were waiting to hear from the
Secretary of the new Company with confirmation of the Charity Commission’s agreement before relinquishing
its Trusteeship and approving the new arrangements.

38/10 Guildford Community Engagement Strategy — a communication from GBC was considered and it was
decided to await the production of their draft strategy before commenting.

39/10 Date of next Meeting — Tuesday 2 November.




